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Michael G. McCormick
( - 20 Mar 1940)

McCormick, Michael G. On Wednesday, March 20, 1940, at Garfield Memorial Hospital, Michael G.
McCormick, beloved husband of Mary A. McCormick. Remains resting at the Lee funeral home, 4th st.
and Mass. Ave. n.e., until Monday, March 25, at 8:30 a.m.; thence to St. Paul's Church, 15th and V sts.
N.w., where mass will be offered at 9 a.m. Relatives and friends invited. Interment Congressional
Cemetery.

The Evening Star, March 22, 1940, p. B1
M.G. McCormick Dies; Was Former Banker

Michael G. McCormick, 87, former president of the Security Savings Bank and last charter member
of Washington Lodge of Elks, died Wednesday in Garfield Hospital.

Born in Ireland, Mr. McCormick came to this country as a youth, working for a time in Manchester,
Mass. He had been a resident of Washington since he was 18 and in recent years made his home at
1929 Biltmore street N.W.

In this city he engaged in various enterprises, being at different times in the tailoring and real estate
businesses. He became president of the Security Savings Bank 35 years ago, retiring after 15 years’
service.

Until shortly before his death he was treasurer of the Washington Lodge of Elks. The lodge will
conduct a special funeral service at 8 p.m. Sunday at the Lee funeral home, Fourth street and
Massachusetts avenue N.E.

Mr. McCormick is survived by his widow, Mrs. Mary McCormick.

He will be buried in Congressional Cemetery after requiem mass in St. Paul’s Catholic Church at 9
a.m. Monday.

The Washington Post, March 22, 1940, p. 24
M.G. McCormick, Retired Banker, Dies

Funeral services for Michael G. McCormick, 87, former president of the Security Savings Bank, will
be at 8 a.m. Monday, at St. Paul’s Church, Fifteenth and V streets northwest, with burial in
Congressional Cemetery.

Special funeral services by the Washington chapter of the Elks will be at 8 p.m. Sunday, at the Lee
funeral home, Fourth street and Massachusetts avenue northeast. He died Wednesday at his home,
1929 Biltmore street northwest.

Mr. McCormick was born in Ireland and went to Boston as a boy. He came to Washington when a
young man. At various times he was engaged in the tailoring and real estate business, and in other
commercial interests here.

He became an official with the Security Savings Bank about 35 years ago, retiring after 15 years of
service. Until shortly before his death he was treasurer of Washington Lodge of Elks, and had been the
last living charter member until his death.

He leaves his wife, Mrs. Mary McCormick, of Washington.



